--------------------------------Amberさんからの回答　Mon, 6 Dec 2010 07:56:43 -0800 (PST)
Hello Fumiaki,

I'm not sure who uploaded the film onto YouTube, but you are welcome to use any 

form of the film that you need to.  The revver.com link has probably expired.  

If you need another link to the original version, you can find it (in far better 

resolution) in three parts at:

http://www.lifeonterra.com/episode.php?id=77

http://www.lifeonterra.com/episode.php?id=78

http://www.lifeonterra.com/episode.php?id=79

Again, thank you very much for doing the Japanese translation and getting the 

film seen.  I'm thankful that you like the film and think it will help Japanese 

backcountry skiers be safer.

If you need anything further, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Amber Seyler

----- Original Message ----

From: Fumiaki SATO <seibundo@blue.ocn.ne.jp>

To: amberseyler@yahoo.com

Sent: Mon, December 6, 2010 3:00:47 AM

Subject: Re: "A Dozen More Turns"

Dear Amber:

Thank you again for your allowing us to use your film

"A Dozen More Turns" on our website with Japanese translation.

We have been receiving letters praising your film and our translation.

Recently we found that the URL:

http://revver com/video/315019/a-dozen-more-turns/

is no longer accessible.

And we found that someone (YouTube name:i386koba) uploaded your film

with our Japanese translation in subtitle form on YouTube.

○ A Dozen More Turns 1/3 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3K8KblMmstY

○ A Dozen More Turns 2/3 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=u-rnmDfhgOE

○ A Dozen More Turns 3/3 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-wi58UA53ro

But we believe that i386koba did this for the sake of Japanese

backcountry skiers as an educational measure.

We hope you feel the same.

We would like to ask your permission to use i386koba's YouTube URL in

our website.

We hope to hear from you soon in this regard

Fumiaki Sato

Japanese Alpine Club

-----------------------------------Fri,13 Mar 2009 09:22:01 -0700(PDT)

> Dear Fumiaki,

> Thank you so much for your interest in the film. 

> I would be honored if you were to use this film to educate Japanese

> skiers about avalanche danger.  The only requirement is that you make

> it free for viewers, both in hardcopy and online.  

> Here in the U.S. we charge people for the shipping and dubbing to get

> the DVD to them, but no extra.  I think it is around $5 US.  

> So as long  as no one is trying to make any profit from the film,

> I would love for as many people to see it as possible. 

> The goal is to save lives.

> 

> I would also very much appreciate it if it would be possible for you to 

> send me a translated copy.  I can give you my contact information.  

> 

> Thank you very much.

> 

> Sincerely,

> Amber Seyler
